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OCS 1.06:  The Company indicates that two open house have been held in Eureka to discuss 
bringing natural gas service to the area.  What type and level of detail of information 
was provided regarding the cost of changing out or modifying appliances and or 
equipment to utilize natural gas? 

Answer: The printed information used at the open houses was included in DEU Exhibit 1.04.  
Customers were told that they would be responsible for costs beyond the meter. 
There was no specific detail given since each home would be different.  Some 
homes will have appliances that can be converted from propane while others will 
need to replace appliances.  Some homes are already plumbed with black pipe, 
while others are plumbed with copper, which would need to be replaced.   

Prepared by:   Austin Summers, Regulatory Affairs Manager, Dominion Energy Utah 

DPU Exhibit 1.04
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